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Year ahead 
2023 - 24 

 
 

Seren yr 
Wythnos 

 
 
 

Celebrating our stars 
of the week! 

 
 
Meithrin – Willow Turner 
Derbyn – Arthur Ashton 
Shakespeare – Ella Lewis 
Dahl – Luke Davies 
Kipling – Etta Thompson 
Shelley – Archie Mills 
Byron – Artie Williams 
Milton – Bonnie Thompson 
Masefield – Sebby Harris 
Ceiriog – Felix Armstrong 
Thomas – Sebby King 
 

 
Well done!   Da’ iawn! 

 
   

   

 
 
Autumn Term 2023 
9/11: Nasal Flu Vaccination 
13/11: Odd Socks Day – Anti-Bullying 
Week 
17/11: Children in Need – Be SPOTacular 
6/12: Xmas Fayre 
12/12 & 13/12: Xmas Concert 
19/12: Xmas Lunch 
21/12: Last day of Autumn term 
22/12: INSET DAY 
8/1: First day of Spring term 
9/2: INSET DAY 
12/2 – 16/2: HALF TERM 
19/2 – 23/2: Welsh Week 
1/3: Eisteddfod 
7/3: World Book Day 
12/3 & 13/3: Parents Evening 
15/3: Comic Relief 
22/3: Last day of Spring Term 
8/4: INSET DAY 
9/4: First day of Summer Term 
15/4 – 18/4: Year 6 Residential 
27/5 – 31/5: HALF TERM 
10/6: Sports Day 
14/6: Reserve Sports Day 
17/6 – 28/6: Year 6 Cycling 
24/6 – 12/7: Year 4 Swimming 
5/7: Class Swap 
5/7: Reports Home 
10/7: Report Drop In 
16/7: Year 6 Leavers Party 
18/7: Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
19/7: Last day of Summer Term 
22/7: INSET DAY 
 
Please be aware that dates may change 
throughout the year. 
So please keep looking at these dates, 
along with the school website. 
 

 

Show Racism the Red Card  
We didn’t dress up today because it was our school photo day and we 
already wear red uniform but we did enjoy a whole school assembly 

and lots of different activities in class to raise awareness and celebrate 
all the different religious and ethnic backgrounds of our school 

community. 
 

Don’t forget that it’s your donations that allow us to continue to 
be the UK’s leading anti-racism education charity.  

Please help with whatever you can. 
Text ‘RED’ to 70470 to donate £1. (Text ‘RED 5’ to give £5, ‘RED 10’ to 

give £10 or ‘RED 20’ to give £20). 
 

You can also visit our JustGiving page 
at www.justgiving.com/theredcard 

 
Every penny that we receive goes directly to our core programme of 
providing anti-racism workshops that genuinely change lives for the 

better, every day. 

Parents Evenings 
Thank you to everyone 

who attended the 
parent’s evenings this 

week.  
We enjoyed sharing what 
your children have been 
learning and we are very 

grateful for your 
continued support. 

 

PTA AGM 
 

The next PTA meeting 
will be held at school on 

Wednesday 25th 

October (time to be 
confirmed). 

Everyone is welcome. 
The PTA will be holding 

elections for 
Chairperson, Vice 

Chairperson, Secretary, 
Vice Secretary and 

Treasurer.  
It is vital to fill these 
posts in order for the 

PTA to continue 
raising funds for the 

school. 
Please come along to 
the meeting for more 

information. 
 


